
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2019 
 

The Garden Project 
 
On Tuesday 1st October, Horticulture students will have the opportunity to carry out some work 
based learning at a local garden centre in Nelson in the form of ‘The Garden project.’  
 
As part of their visit we will be learning about which plants grow in a poly tunnel and how best to 
look after them. Pupils will be leaving school at around 1.30pm and returning at 3.00pm in time for 
transport home.  
 
There will be no cost to this trip, as the centre will supply resources and equipment. If there are 
any issues, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Rothwell 
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The Garden Project – Mrs C Rothwell 
 

 
 
I do/do not give permission for __________________________________ Form: ______________  
 
 
to take part in the school trip to ‘The Garden Project Nelson’ on Tuesday 1st October. 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________ Date: ______________________ 
 


